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August 2024 FIBP Monthly Report 
 
FIBP has finished the summer of 2024. Our successful summer was possible because of the great 
support from everyone in the Town of Fenwick. Special thanks to Public Works, Police Department, 
Management, and Council. There are a million small things that are done daily to keep the beach 
patrol operating smoothly. Thank you all for your support! 
We have already begun or recruitment efforts for next year, and currently have four prospects that 
have passed the tryout and are ready to become ocean rescue next year. We will continue the 
recruiting through out the year to make sure we are well staffed and ready for next summer. 
Please have a safe offseason, and FIBP looks forward to seeing everyone next year. 
 
Total Statistics: 
Rescues- 65 
Medicals- 94 
  7 Major 
  87 Minor 
Missing Persons- 28 
Transportation- 178 
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